VILLAGE OF MUENSTER
WATER CONSERVATION ADVISORY – August 31, 2016
SaskWater has advised that there will be a planned “repair work/power shut down” on their main distribution system at the Wakaw Water Plant on 
Wednesday, August 31st at 9:00 a.m. 
SaskWater will be issuing a Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory on the main line while they do the required work and hope to be able to resume supplying potable water by Friday, September 2nd.  While this is NOT a PDWA on Village water issued at this time, residents of the Village of Muenster are being advised that a Water Conservation Advisory is issued within our village for that date and time.  It is not necessary to boil water during this time (Wednesday to Friday), this is only an advisory to conserve water as it is critical that we do not run our reservoir out of water.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]So on Wednesday, the Village will be turning down the water pressure and shutting off the intake line from SaskWater and will use water from our reservoir throughout that time.  
Up until Wednesday, residents are advised to stockpile water for your own use as we still have abundant potable water until then.  Doing things such as – ensuring all laundry is done before Wednesday, filling outdoor pails for watering plants, etc. – any planning ahead will help.
Starting on Wednesday until Friday, please conserve water as much as possible.  Some tips on conserving water include:
1.  No outside watering of lawns or plants.
2.  Postponing washing vehicles and equipment; 
3.  shutting off water while washing dishes, shaving, brushing teeth, and washing hands rather than letting the water run continuously; 
4.  taking shorter showers; 
5.  using dishwashers or washing machines only when the load is full,    etc.
 
Further updates will be provided when more information becomes available.
